
+ PUGET SOUND ENERGY 
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 

PSE.com 

Via Web Portal and Overnight Courier 

March 11,2014 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.o. Box 47250 
Olympia, W A 98504-7250 

Re: Docket Nos. UE-970686 and UE-111881 
2013 Annual Report of Energy Conservation Accomplishments 
Supplemental Filing of Replacement Pages 

Dear Mr. King, 

Enclosed are an original and three copies of the replacement pages to the Puget Sound Energy, 
Inc. ("PSE") 2013 Annual Report of Energy Efficiency Conservation Accomplishment (the 
"Annual Report"). Specifically, the replacements are of pages 1,8 and 121 of the Annual 
Report, and a replacement of Exhibit 1: 2013 Savings and Expenditures. 

Subsequent to PSE's February 13,2014, filing of the Annual Report, PSE discovered that a cell 
within its Exhibit 1 workbook template that was referencing an incorrect value in the "Customer 
Online Experience" budget sub-total line. The tables on pages 1,8, and 121 are all linked to this 
master table and also an incorrect budget amount in the "Customer Online Experience" sub-total 
for both electric and gas budget amounts shown on Exhibit 1. 

Specifically, in Exhibit 1, the electric Customer Online Experience total indicated a budget 
amount of $632,000, when it should indicate a budgeted amount of $999,000. Similarly, the gas 
total budget amount for Customer Online Experience indicated an amount of $95,000, when the 
actual budgeted total is $150,000. These amounts are rounded. The corrected values reconcile 
with those originally filed in PSE's 2013 Annual Conservation Plan. The overall effects on 
budgeted amounts are: 

Electric Portfolio Gas Portfolio 
Originally-filed Value $94,036,000 $13,130,000 
Corrected Value $94,401,000 $13,181,000 



Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
March 11,2014 
Page 2 of2 

It is noteworthy that actual savings and expenditures, and savings goals reported 
throughout the Annual Report and Exhibit 1 are accurate. 

PSE requests that these replacement pages be filed in Docket Nos. UE-970686 and UE-
111881. The Conservation Resource Advisory Group (CRAG) received replacement 
electronic files and hard-copy replacement pages during PSE's CRAG meeting on March 
6,2014. 

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 for additional information about this filing. 
If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2110. 

Enclosure 

cc: Simon J. ffitch 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

L-~V\ V\ F 
.f' ~ Ken Johnson 

Director, State Regulatory Affairs 


